
General Education Subcommittee 2021-2022 

 
Subcommittee Members: 
Rodney Mauricio, Chair, College of Arts and Sciences 
Jonathan Evans, College of Arts and Sciences 
Harold Briggs, School of Social Work, absent 
David Spooner, College of Environment and Design 
William Vencill, Ex-Officio, absent 

 

Attendees: 
Katie Burr, Office of Instruction 
Crystal Graham, Office of the Registrar 
Jade Fortiner, Office of the Registrar 
Amber Wilkerson, Office of the Registrar 

 

The General Education Subcommittee of the University Curriculum Committee met on 
November 16, 2021, at 10:30 a.m. via Zoom. 

The subcommittee unanimously approved the minutes of the October 14, 2021, General 
Education Subcommittee meeting.  
 
The subcommittee unanimously approved the request to include the following course in the list 
of courses that satisfy the General Education Core Curriculum:  
 

Area IV, World Languages and Culture  
 ANTH 2265, Introduction to Cultural Anthropology  

 
The subcommittee discussed the General Education Subcommittee retreat, and agreed to move 
forward with the December 10, 2021, date.  

The meeting adjourned at 10:40 a.m. 

 

Rodney Mauricio, Chair 
General Education Subcommittee 

 
 


